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To Whom it May Concern,
 
With regards to the Federal Government inquiry within their Rural & Regional Affairs &
Transport Committee review of the current “managed microeconomic systems” my position is;
 
I am not completely certain that a Quota System is the best way to manage the fishery.
However, until you can provide me with detailed information as to how changes will be made &
what system will be implemented I wish for the current quota system to remain in place. I would
like to know what other options we have to manage the fishery so that we can compare “apples
with apples” so to speak, so that I am able to make an informed decision  regarding the best
course of action for a sustainable industry.
 
Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me 
 
Regards,
Zeb Johnston
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